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From the desk of Principal…..to the batch of 2023-24 
 
 
Dear Batch of 2023-24,                29 May, 2024 
 
 
Congratulations on bringing us to this remarkable milestone! Your dedication and 
achievements have placed our school prominently on the national map. We extend our 
heartfelt thanks for all you have contributed to Bal Bharati Public School, Noida over the years. 
 
Your accomplishments are truly amazing, especially considering that some of your educational 
journey was impacted by the challenges of COVID-19. 
 
A special round of applause is due for your teachers and parents, who have been steadfast 
pillars of support throughout your journey. 
 
As you move forward, you carry the prestigious title of Bal Bharati Public School, Noida Alumni. 
Your actions and achievements reflect upon BBPS Noida, and it is important to remember the 
significant legacy you are part of. While you may champion various causes, always remember 
the profound impact of contributing to your alma mater, BBPS, Noida. 
 
I am confident that, with your skills, choices, and the education you received here, you will 
leave our country in an even better state than previous generations. BBPS, Noida has equipped 
you with both a compassionate heart and a resilient mind to make thoughtful decisions. 
 
Good luck and Godspeed in all your future endeavors. 
 
Warmly, 
 
 
 
 
Asha Prabhakar 
(Principal) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


